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Friday, April 4, 2014 
 

4th Grade Parents, 
 

I would like to introduce myself.  I am Scott Mitchell, the principal of Brock’s Gap 
Intermediate School.  As you probably know by now, Deer Valley, South Shades 
Crest and Trace Crossings Elementary students feed into BGIS for grades 5 and 6, so 
your child will likely attend our school this coming fall.  We are currently preparing 
for our fourth year and will continue to grow our plans for this intermediate school.  
This new endeavor has brought many possibilities and opportunities as we strive to 
design an academic program geared specifically for students at this age group.  
 

I have worked in this community as a parent, teacher and now administrator for 17 
years and will continue to work hard to create an environment that helps our 
students successfully transition from the elementary schools to the middle school 
and beyond.  I know that they have a wonderful foundation, and we hope to build on 
this as they grow.  We are currently working on a transition plan with the feeder 
schools and want to keep you up-to-date on several events.  
  

I plan on spending the next couple of months preparing for this transition and 
traveling to the elementary schools to get to know the students before they arrive.  
Our student orientation and parent meeting are coming up, and we look forward to 
seeing you here at Brock’s Gap. 
 

Stay in the Brock’s Gap loop concerning upcoming dates and events. 
Visit us at our website - http://brocksintermediate.al.hci.schoolinsites.com/ 
Facebook: Brock’s Gap Intermediate School 
 

Looking forward to working with you, 

 
  
Here is the information that you need to know:  
 

**Student Field Trip** 

*4th grade field trip/orientation to Brock’s Gap Intermediate will be: 
Tuesday morning, April 15th    

 

**Parent Meeting** 

*Orientation for parents of 4th graders (Next Year’s 5th Graders) will be: 
Tuesday, April 15th, at 6PM in the Brock’s Gap Lunchroom 

(This evening meeting is informational and for parents only.) 
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